
 
 
November 29, 2016 
 
Mr. Anthony Francisco 
Director of Finance 
City of Norman 
PO Box 370 
Norman, OK  73170 
 
RE: Norman Arts Council Hotel Tax Surplus Fund 
 
Dear Mr. Francisco, 
 
On October 21st, the Norman Arts Council’s Board voted and 
approved the organization to request $5,000 from the arts surplus 
fund to be transferred to the Norman Arts Council for We Art 
Lindsey Street.  
 
The NAC has partnered with the Norman Public Arts Board, OU 
Institute for Quality Communities, Norman Chamber of Commerce, 
Norman Economic Development Coalition and Visit Norman to 
present We Art Lindsey Street, an initiative that will make a series of 
grants of $1,000 to artists who propose projects on Lindsey Street in 
an effort to drive people to visit the area and patronize the local 
businesses while construction continues. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need further 
information on this project.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Erinn Gavaghan 
Executive Director 
Norman Arts Council 
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